
March 13, 2020

To members of the Austin Seminary Community

Dear Seminary Community,

In an abundance of caution, Austin Seminary is cancelling all classes today, Friday, March 
13. The President's Cabinet will meet again today to discuss the changing plans for our shared 
life going forward. 

Employees should be planning on how work can be accomplished in the event of an extended 
closure. This may mean deciding what information or tools are needed to be gathered today to 
take home. Later today, at the earliest convenience, we will provide information of how to help 
you in this transition. 

In addition, Southern foods has disinfected the kitchen and closed down the kitchen a bit early 
today so there will be no lunch provided. As a reminder Southern Foods is also closed next 
week for spring break. 

Please continue to monitor our primary modes of communication—email, website, and text 
messages—for updates.

Heather Zdancewicz
Vice President for Business and Finance


